
Dr . Don Crabtree 

Kimberly , Idaho 83341 

Dear D~ . Crabtree, 

13709 Inoma Street, # 203 

Tampa , Florida 33612 

February 28 , 1980 

I met you at the Schaertl ' s party in Boise the night before the 

1978 meeting of the Idaho Archaeological Society. I was the person 

from Florida working for the Bureau of Land Management , who said I 

would send you some material dealing with early sites in Florida. 

Well, after much procrastination (on my part as well as others), 

I have finally gotten around to sending you the enclosed two pub­

lications. As you can see, one is a recent reprint from cience. 

The other is a special publication of the Florida Anthropological 

Society. The people who have done the work on vJarm lV, ineral Springs 

say they are almost ready to put out a comprehensive, final publi­

cation. So far, nothing has materialized. Until they get all of 

their analyses completed , the FAS publication is the most current 

information on vvarm Mineral prings . Publications dealing with 

Little Salt Springs are also supposed to be forthcoming . 

By the way, congratulations on your honorary doctorate. Please 

for give me for taking so long to send the enclosed publications to 

you. I hope you find them interesting . 

Sincerely, 

~A,~ 
Jeffrey M. Mitchem ..t 


